From: Armine Nikolian [EEEEEEEE

Sent: 03 February 2021 09:31
To: Planning
Subject: Application ref: 2021/0361/T Tree allocation

To whom it may concern:

T am writing to express my grave concern about the intended works to trees in a conservation
area. According to the letter, there are plans to fell a large number of trees. It is not clear
from the letter as to why all of these trees need to be destroyed. Ts this policy not in direct
opposition to Camden Council's commitment to green policies and improving clean air in
Camden? Why are you permitting this wanton destruction of nature which will do more
harm than good? How and on what basis is this destruction of so many beautiful trees, which
help clean the air, justified?

As a long time resident and tax payer in Camden, I want to record my objection to this
planned destruction of trees. I am totally opposed to it and I would like to know how this can
be allowed to proceed. There should be a full public consultation where we as residents are
allowed to give our statements directly to local councillors.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from you.
Armine Nikolian



